
RIDER ALERT 
Gila River Transit  

 

Please be advised that service will end 
early on Thursday, April 19th: 

 

• Sacaton Shuttle at 2:55 pm 
• West End Shuttle at 2:13 pm 

 

Regular service will resume April 20th. 
 

Please call the Dispatch Office at  
(520) 562-6020 if you have questions. 
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